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Guidance for Businesses in East Lindsey – Policy Addendum 3 

1. This policy addendum makes provision for a single, one-off payment of £2,500 to each 
qualifying Additional Restrictions Grant Closed application. 
 

2. This payment will only be made to businesses that received Additional Restrictions Grant 
Closed in April 2021 and have not benefitted from the Restart Grant. 
 

3. This addendum is in line with the provision 3.11 of our original policy which stated: The 
Council reserves the right to vary the terms of the scheme at any time should it be 
necessary to do so. 
 

Additionally: 
 

4. ELDC’s decision is final and there is no right to appeal eligibility for, or value of a one-off 
payment. 
 

5. All qualifying businesses (that successfully applied to the ARG C for the November National 
Lockdown 05/11/20 to 02/12/20) will be emailed with notification of an automated 
payment, with details of how to notify us of any change to their circumstances which impact 
their eligibility for this one-off grant payment. 
 

6. This change is intended to bring the ARG Closed into closer alignment with the Restart Grant 
which is paid to eligible rated businesses. 
 


